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#theHACCtweets HOUSING AUTHORITY OF COOK COUNTY 

 

April 24, 2018 

 

Dear Interested Pre-Applicant, 

 

The Housing Authority of Cook County (HACC) has now opened the Affordable Multi-Family Housing 

wait list for one (1) bedroom standard and accessible units at the South Suburban Senior Living LLC 

(SSSL), located at the following buildings: 3210 West 139th St Robbins, IL 60472 and 15306 Robey 

Ave Harvey, IL 60426. The household will be required to pay rent equal up to 30% of their adjusted 

annual income. 

 

To qualify, the head of household or co-head/spouse must be eligible for one of following 

preferences: a person 62 years of age or older OR a person 18 years of age or older with a disability. 

Effective April 1, 2018, the annual income for a one person household cannot exceed $35,580 and 

the annual income for a two person household cannot exceed $40, 620. 

 

Pre-applications are now available online.  To apply, please log onto the HACC’s website at 

www.thehacc.org and from HACC’s homepage click on the link “See Our Open Waitlists.” Under 

Affordable Multi-Family Housing, the applicant must select South Suburban Senior Living (SSSL) and 

then select “Applicant to Apply” for housing. 

 

Pre-applications must be submitted electronically through the website; no other form of application 

will be accepted. The wait list will close once HACC has received 350 qualifying pre-applications.  

 

IMPORTANT 

If you or anyone in your household is a person with a disability and requires a specific 

accommodation or seeks assistance with the completion of the pre-application, please contact the 

housing authority at (312) 542-4786. 

http://www.thehacc.org/

